HB 245 -- CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION REPORTS

SPONSOR: Porter

This bill says that the state cannot impose any annual filing or
reporting requirements on a charitable organization that is more
stringent than the report already required to be submitted to the
Attorney General's office under statute.



